



January 10, 1989

Mr. Bill Nittler Box 824 Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Mr. Nittler:

We received your letter of December 28, 1988 and we would like to thank you for listening to our station. We were very surprised to find that you were able to receive our signal in Colorado.

Our station began broadcasting on December 12, 1988. We offer a wide variety of business and financial news with local Mesä and Phoenix business news.

Once again, thank you for your letter and please feel free to write us again in the future.

Sincerely,

Sanford B. Cohen

President

SBC:11w